Attention MA candidates:

I advise that letters of recommendation from faculty in the Department of

English Language and Literature and from Dr. Mikros (who will teach a

Linguistics course) can be written in September, preferably after the

written and oral exams. At the start of September, M.A. program candidates

can contact professors to see if they can write a letter.

Letters can be sent to Mr. Spiros Fountas secr@enl.uoa.gr.

Have a good summer.

Professor William Schultz

Director of Postgraduate Studies

